
Fund Raising the Sweet Way

Lola’s Sugar Rush Wants to Help you 
Raise Funds for your Non-Profit

Here are the sweet deets:
Lola’s Sugar Rush will open its doors and its cash register to help non-
profit organizations raise money.   On a Monday or Tuesday participating 
non-profits will be sponsored by Lola’s Sugar Rush all day. That means the 
sponsored non-profit will receive 10% of the total purchases made that day!

Here’s what you do: 
Contact Lola’s Sugar Rush at 303-797-7874.  After you sign-up, tell your 
friends, family, neighbors and co-workers to go to Lola’s Sugar Rush on 
your scheduled day and have fun purchasing their favorite nostalgic candy, 
chocolates, cupcakes, ice cream, t-shirts, gift baskets or any fun novelty gift. 
Not only will they discover the Ultimate Sweet Shoppe located in historic 
downtown Littleton, but they’ll be helping their favorite organization raise 
money!

We make it easy:
Simply give us a call, choose a date and provide your 501(c) 3 letter.  We’ve 
already created an invitation template and we’ll customize it with your 
organization’s name and the date of your event at Lola’s Sugar Rush.  You 
simply email out your invitation to all your supporters.

So call us today at 303-797-7874 to select your day to raise funds for 
your non-profit!


